
  
 

PRESENTATION 
 

TITLE:      Facility Assessment Update 
 
DATE:      November 30, 2017 
 
RESPONSIBLE ADMINISTRATOR:  Terry Morawski 
      Chief Operations Officer 
      
 
BACKGROUND/CONSIDERATIONS: 
 
Two architecture firms, Corgan and Childers, have been conducting a facility assessment for the 
district. Steve Hulsey of Corgan and Breck Childers of Childers will provide an update about the 
process. A tour of Southside High School will follow.  
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
This is a presentation and comes with no administrative recommendation.   
 
 
  


